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Minutes of November 16, 2015 

 

Minutes of the Brighton Planning Commission meeting and Hazard Mitigation 

Plan public hearing, held at 4:00 PM on Monday, November 16, 2015 in the town 

hall gym in Island Pond.  Attending were Jeanne Gervais,  Gerald Goupee, William 

Hawkins, Marshall Frizzell, Rick Hannux, Al  Magoon, Irene Nagle, Walt Driscoll, 

Ted Grout, Doug Niles, Joe Arborio, Jenn Hanlon,  Joel Cope, Peg Elmer. 

1. Jeanne Gervais called the meeting to order. 

2.  Jeanne convened the Hazard Mitigation Plan public hearing. 

3.  Peg Elmer conducted the second Hazard Mitigation Plan Public Hearing. She 

reviewed what was accomplished at the first meeting, which was to identify and 

rate potential natural and manmade hazards.  She said the purpose of this 

meeting was to look at strategies the town might adopt to try and prevent 

hazards or to prepare for dealing with the impacts. 

4.  The meeting adjourned at 6:00. 

 

 

 

 


